

Mr Peter (Pece) Gorgievski

Chief Executive Officer

Global Dialogue Foundation

12 June 2013



Dear Peter,

The Melbourne Business School is delighted to join forces with the Global Dialogue Foundation to further the sustainable establishment of The Global Shipment Project, with a focus on recycled, underutilised medical equipment to developing countries.

In July 2013, a team of post graduate students from the Melbourne Business School will work with the Global Dialogue Foundation "to assess the viability of moving redundant hospital goods from a developed (Australia) to an underdeveloped country (India), including logistics and financing options".

The students will be based with support partner, Percepta in St Kilda Road, and supported by myself, Dr Ben Neville, an academic with the Melbourne Business School.

The project will require students to contact key personnel in shipping, warehousing, hospitals in both Australia and disadvantaged areas in India, international support agencies (eg UNESCO), service organisations (eg Rotary) and custom clearance services, to identify potential in-kind support.

Could you please provide introductions to relevant personnel who would be in a position to assist the students in their information gathering of options and opportunities in the logistics and financing of redundant hospital goods? Students will need to contact these people in early July.

Students will be presenting their findings in late July. You will be most welcome to attend.

This, we hope, will be the first of many student teams who, over the next few years, will work with the Global Dialogue Foundation to build a sustainable program for other countries and other recycled, underutilized goods.

Yours

Dr Ben Neville

Supervising Academic, Melbourne Business School